Board of County Commissioners

Workshop:  Road Improvements/Paving Policy

August 20, 2009

The Board of County Commissioners in and for Wakulla County, Florida met for a Workshop on Thursday, August 20, 2009 with Chairman Howard Kessler presiding.  Present were Commissioners George Green, Lynn Artz, Mike Stewart, and Alan Brock.  Also, present were County Administrator Ben Pingree, Assistant County Attorney Rhonda Divagno, and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans.

5:25 p.m.  Meeting called to order.

The purpose of this meeting is to consider and discuss the development of an official policy for the way in which decisions regarding road paving and other assorted improvements are made in Wakulla County.

There are approximately 300 miles of unpaved roads in Wakulla County.  The Road Paving Matrix was developed in 2002 by the previous Board with assistance from the Public Works Department and needs to be updated.

The primary source of funding for paving dirt roads in Wakulla County is provided by the one cent sales tax.

This item will be on a future agenda for ratification.

There being no further business to come before the Board, the meeting adjourned at 6:00 p.m.

